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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Sally Maddick <smaddick34@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 1:47 PM
To: Bauman, Robert; Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Subject: Register Opposition to License Renewal for 933+3 North 24th

I would like to have on record my opposition to the renewal of the Rooming House License for 933, 
939,843,947 North 24th Street. 
 
This property continues to exhaust city resources responding to calls for a wide-range of criminal, property 
related issues, errant behaviors, drug dealing and numerous other related matters. 
 
Living in Concordia and employed at Penfield Children's Center at 833 N. 26th we have had to prohibit classes 
leaving the immediate property to take children for walks around the block due to the amount of activity nearby 
that could threaten the safety of the children. 
 
This property and the on-going challenges is not consistent with the Comprehensive Plans for the area and is a 
model of blight in the area. 
 
Sally Maddick 
735 North 34th Street 


